
Senators, 
 
I am writing testimony to strongly oppose SB 941 as it unfairly restricts the rights of Law 
Abiding Free Citizens of the United States of America and the State of Oregon. Please VOTE 
NO on SB 941. 
As a conceal carry license holder of the State of Oregon, I have completed extensive background 
checks and should continue to be allowed to freely buy, sell or loan firearms to other law abiding 
citizens without going through any additional tyrannical methods to prove that I am worthy to 
buy, sell or loan a firearm to another responsible law abiding citizen. 
I have committed no crimes and yet, the tyrannical lawmakers of the State of Oregon continue to 
treat me like a criminal and I find this extremely offensive. 
Oregon already has firearm background check laws in place that cannot be enforced or are not 
enforced. The so called "Gun Show Loophole" has already been closed. Creating additional 
restrictive laws against law abiding citizens serves no purpose except to penalize these law 
abiding citizens.  
Criminals will continue to obtain firearms through criminal means regardless of how many new 
laws are submitted for review. Again, I ask that the Senate Judiciary Committee Please VOTE 
NO on SB 941. 
 
Ken Johnson 
Salem, Oregon 
 


